
This week at Cavalry: 

 Year 4 have been learning about renewable and non-renewable sources of energy. They have 
made some fantastic posters which they shared in assembly today. 

 After reading ‘George’s Marvellous medicine’, Year 2 have written their own recipes for 
medicine – full of unusual, imaginative ingredients. 

 School Council recently requested some additional rubbish bins and some outside cushions for 
use in the outdoor classroom. The PTFA kindly agreed to buy these for us and they have 
arrived this week. The children chose some animal bins in the shape of a panda – they look 
very bright and colourful, and will be perfect for all our orange peel and apple cores after 
morning snack. 
 

 Coming up soon: 
4th February – Internet Safety Week 
18th to 22nd February – school and nursery closed for half term 
4th March – Book Week 
4th to 8th March – Y5/6 residential visit to North Wales 
12th & 13th March – parents’ evening appointments in school 
11th March – Science Week 
1st to 3rd April – Y3 residential visit to Burwell House 
Friday 5th April – last day of Spring term  
Tuesday 23rd April – school and nursery re-open for the summer term 
 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 

Other information: 
As we enter a spell of cold weather, here is reminder about school closure procedures. We always aim 
to stay open, even if there has been a bit of snow. We would only close the school if there have 
significant amounts of snow which make it impossible for teachers to travel safely in to school, 
bearing in mind that some of our teachers travel in from Long Sutton, Peterborough, Ramsey or Ely. 
 
If you are wondering whether the school may possibly be closed, please check the school website 
where a message will be posted by 7.30 a.m. We will also spread the news via our twitter feed and our 
school facebook page.  
 
If we have some snow, we like the children to enjoy being outside so please make sure you send in 
hats, gloves and wellies – with names in of course!  
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